
Budget and Planning Committee Report 

 

The Senate charged the Budget and Planning Committee this year to develop a 

process for working with the University’s planning administration on an ongoing 

basis. To find out more about the administration’s activities and how we might 

participate, a number of meetings have been held with EVP Nim Chinniah and the 

Provost. Based on this exchange of views, we were asked to prepare ideas for the 

administration’s consideration. A meeting to discuss these ideas is now set for June 

23. Assuming a mutual understanding is reached, the Committee will work next year 

to develop specific actions steps and seek approval from the Senate for 

implementation.  


